
HEARTIEST CONGRATULATIONS 

 

Pankaj Ghiya, National President of AIFTP congratulate Mr. Kishor 
Lulla, Member, National Executive Committee, AIFTP (WZ) 
on behalf of the Federation for being awarded as “Jeevan Gaurav 
Award 2023” by North Maharashtra Tax Practitioners Association, 
Pune at their The State Tax Conference NRRC at Nashik on 25th 
April, 2023. 
 

We are proud of his achievements. 
 
Members may send their congratulation to the member on his 
personal mobile number by clicking the link. 
http://wa.me/+919422407979 
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